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 “…meeting community needs…enhancing quality of life.”                                                                                                                                                     

       

APPLETON FIRE DEPARTMENT 
700 N. DREW STREET 
APPLETON, WI 54911 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 

To:     Alderperson Kathy Plank, Chair, Finance Committee 

Alderperson Kyle Loebner, Safety and Licensing Committee 
 Members of the Common Council 
 

From: Len Vander Wyst, Fire Chief 

 

CC: Paula VandeHey, Director DPW 

Mike Hardy, Asst. Traffic Engineer 
    

Date:     March 17, 2016 

Re:        Authorization to Purchase Emergency Vehicle Preemption Equipment – Single Source 

The fire department is requesting authorization to purchase under a single source vendor for 
speciality equipment for the Emergency Vehicle Preemption system. This project has been approved 
as a public safety capital improvement project for 2016. Attached you will find the updated quote from 
TAPCO for the appropriate equipment. 
 
TAPCO is the authorized vendor for our area for the Opticom GPS emergency vehicle preemption 
system provided through Global Traffic Technologies, Inc. This equipment is the identified approved 
equipment for our project. The equipment will be installed as the third year of the four-year upgrade 
by the Traffic Engineering Division of the City of Appleton Department of Public Works.   
 
The department would like to proceed with this purchase to get the equipment in house and available 
for installation based on the available time of our Traffic Engineering Division. If you have any 
questions, please feel free to contact Deputy Chief Reece or myself.  Thank you! 
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